
 

Sanef appoints new executive director

Sanef has announced that Mathatha Tsedu has been appointed its executive director from 1 April 2014.
The appointment is a result of a secondment deal between Sanef and Media24.

During his tenure Mathatha will report to Sanef's management committee. The appointment is for at least
a year.

Sanef also wishes to thank Elizabeth Barratt for the key role she played as acting executive director and helping to
strengthen the organisation's administration over the past few months.
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